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June 26, 2014 

 

Manhattan Telecommunications Corporation    

d/b/a Metropolitan Telecommunications Corporation a/k/a “MetTel”   

55 Water Street 

Floor 32 

New York, New York 10041 

 

Transmittal No. 15  

 

Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street SW 

Washington, D.C. 20554 

Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 

 

The accompanying tariff material issued by “MetTel” (FRN #4365144) and bearing 

F.C.C. No. 1, Access Service, is sent to you for filing in compliance with the requirements of the 

Federal Communications Commission in its Report and Order in WC Docket Nos. 10-90, etc., 

FCC Release No. 11-161 issued November 18, 2011.  This filing increases rates for the Access 

Recovery Charge that Carriers are permitted to charge to their end users on a monthly basis 

consistent with the FCC 11-161 Order.  FCC Remittance Advice Form 159 / $845.00 filing is 

duly acknowledged with payment being electronically submitted. 

 

This filing, to become effective July 1, 2014, consists of tariff pages as indicated on the 

following check sheet: 

    Tariff F.C.C. No. 1   -   14
th
  Revised Page 2 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

       

 

Respectfully submitted, 

       

              /s/ John Rossi 

        

             John Rossi, MetTel Regulatory 

 

 

 

 

cc: S. Vogel, EVP Product Management and Regulatory Affairs 


